
 
 

 
 

WORK HARD, BE KIND 
 

P RI NCI P A L :  MI S S  K  O G DE N    CE O : MR S TE VE  TA YL O R |  B ROO K  RO A D,  K I NG SW O O D,  B RI S TOL  B S1 5 4 J T  

                  TEL :   0 11 7  9 9 27 12 7     E MAI L :   K OA . P RI NCI PA L @CL F . UK   |   W E BS I TE :  WW W .K I NG S OA K A CA DE MY . O RG . UK  
 
 
 
 

 
King’s Oak Academy is part of the Cabot Learning Federation, a company Limited by Guarantee.  

Registered Office: Woodside Road, Kingswood, Bristol BS15 8BD.  Registered Company No.6207590.  Registered Charity No. 1119322 

 

Empowering Learning 

KO/JW 
 
6 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Firstly, thank you for your on-going support and cooperation with the phased return and testing (where 
appropriate) of students as we enter the new year and new school term.  
 
We are aware of major road works that are currently taking place along Grace Drive with temporary lights in 
place within Grace Drive including Tennis Court Road which will be in place until the 20 March 2022.  
 
To avoid any disruption to your journey to and from the Academy we would advise that you seek an 
alternative route during this period and allow extra time for your journey. 
 
If we receive any further information in relation to these works, we will of course update you.  
 
Kind regards  
 

  
Katherine Ogden  
Principal of Kings Oak Academy 

 
 


